
WMRC Monthly Meeting 
June 19, 2017 
7pm Weeks Memorial Library 
 
Attendance:  (10) Kim Hanf, Ramona Chessman, Dave Chessman,  Tom Culver, JoAnn Culver, Vicki Herzog, Kathleen 
Domanico, Val Pederson, Paula Wood and Bill Laramee. 
 
The secretary’s report from the May 15, 2017 meeting was read by Kim H.  A motion to accept the report as being read 
was made by JoAnn Culver, seconded by Bill Laramee, zero opposed. 
 
The Treasurer’s report for the past 2 months was read by Vicki Herzog.  A motion to accept the report as being read was 
made by JoAnn Culver, seconded by Val Pederson, zero opposed. 
 
Old business: 
Larry Wahl set up the sound at the Lancaster Fair on June 1. 
 
The clinic went forward on June 3 and despite miserable weather everyone seemed to enjoy it.  We will consider doing a 
Facebook poll in the fall to find out what people would like from the next clinic and how much they are willing to spend 
for it. 
 
Vicki clarified the question from last month, advising that all points from eligible classes will count towards day end and 
year end awards. 
 
Trackside has had a banner made up and given it to Vicki to be displayed at the horse shows. 
 
New Business: 
The Lancaster Fair has our new certificate of insurance but we still need to sign the contract with them. 
 
A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Bill Laramee, seconded by Tom Culver, zero opposed. 
 
Next meeting will be held on Monday, July 17, 2017. 
 
Minutes recorded by: Kim Hanf 


